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Detectives Asking for Help to Locate a Moped and Identify the Driver Involved in 
Destrehan Business Theft 

On Saturday, September 24, 2022, at approximately 5:30 pm, deputies with the St. Charles Parish 
Sheriff’s Office responded to 12589 Airline Highway in Destrehan (CVS Destrehan) for a report 
of theft. The caller advised a black male carrying duffel bags stole items from the store and fled 
on a motorcycle.  

Arriving deputies learned a male subject walked into the store with several duffel bags and began 
filling them with store merchandise. An employee attempted to lock the front entry door, but the 
male saw them and forced the doors open. While leaving the store, the male dropped a duffel bag 
that contained various personal hygiene products.  

Video evidence obtained from the store shows a black male wearing a light blue shirt, dark pants, 
and several duffel bags on his back. The male is believed to be 5’9 – 6’0 in height and 190 – 210 
pounds with a slim build. The male left the area on a black moped.   

Detectives with the St. Charles Parish Sheriff’s Office are attempting to locate the moped and 
identify the male subject.  

If anyone has any information, they are urged to contact Detective Charles Floyd with the St. 
Charles Parish Sheriff’s Office at (985) 783-6807, (985) 783-1135, or 
cfloyd@stcharlessheriff.org. 
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